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Subject:  
Please consider changes to the no parking signs in the 100 & 200 block of Westminster from June 15th to June 1st. 

Details: 
8/1/2022. This item was brought forward by Ald. Moltzan as a referral to consider changes to the no parking signs 
in the 100 & 200 block of Westminster from June 15th to June 1st. After further discussions with Ald. Johnson 
(previously held aldermanic responsibilities in this area when the referral came in) and Ald. Moltzan, it was 
determined that keeping the date to June 15th is appropriate as Waukesha South High School does not dismiss for 
the year until after June 1st. This referral was then requested to be withdrawn. 

Options & Alternatives: 
None 

Financial Remarks: 
None 

Executive Recommendation: 
 None 


